MEMORANDUM

STEPHANIE ) PAULT. G RAZIANQO,
RAWLINGS-BLAKE, ‘ .

To: The Honorable Presid
c/o Karen andle,

and Members of the Baltimore City Council
xXecutive Secretary

From: Paul T. ano, Commissioner

Date: April 21 2014

Re: City Council Bill 14 - 0336

City Council Bill 14-0336, if approved, would clarify the standards that must be used in determining the
ability to convert 1- or 2-family dwellings to additional dwelling units. More importantly, it would allow
the City to continue to encourage adaptive reuse of large older dwellings which are no longer marketable
because of the reduction in the size of the average houschold.

The Department of Housing and Community Development supports the adoption of City Council Bill 14-
033e6.
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